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TO: Patricia McQuaig, Supreme President’s Special Project Chairman 
 Danielle Garcia, Grand President, Grand of New Mexico 
 
FROM: Jeanette D. Garcia, Grand of New Mexico Chairman 
 
Grand of New Mexico, 
 
Welcome to a New Year!  This year the Supreme President’s Special Project is:  VFW Veterans 
Village, which is located in Ft. McCoy, Florida.  The village is a non-medical independent living 
facility and a non-profit organization. 
 
The VFW Veterans Village opened on October 12, 1991, with 34 rooms.  In 2006, they were 
able to build a second addition of 19 rooms.  The village is aimed to provide affordable 
accommodations for Veterans and their families.   
 
To qualify you must be an honorably discharged Veteran, with a DD-214, a spouse of a Veteran, 
men and women who qualify for the VFW or a widow of a Veteran. 
 
More information next month. 
 
AWARDS 
A citation will be given for donations of $25.00 an over.  Please make check payable to the 
Supreme President’s Special Project.  There will be citations given for 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place in 
each division with the highest donation per capita 
 
Hours 
Please report your project hours to Hospital Chairman (Shirlee Frias), which will include hours 
and money spent promoting the Special Project. 
 
Any donations made must be made payable to Supreme MOCA Auxiliary and sent to the Supreme 
Treasurer, who is Rebecca Wischmeyer.  Please earmark checks:  SPSP Veteran’s Village. 
 
If you have any questions, please email or call me at the following: 
 
Jeanette D. Garcia 
8308 Waverly Dr. NW  jdgarcia780@aol.com  
Albuquerque, NM  87120  505-331-2006 
     
 

“Veterans Light Up Our Lives” 
“Sticking Our Necks Out for Our Veterans” 
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